

TERM 1 | THE WAY
NEWSLETTER | MONDAY 7
APRIL 2025



KINDERGARTEN PREPARES FOR CREATIVE ART NIGHT

Our Kindergarten students are busy preparing for the exciting Creative Arts Night in Week 2 next term! They've been working hard on a special project centred around the theme of toys. In their music classes, they've been learning catchy songs about toys, which has inspired their creativity in their Art classes.



















In art, the children have been exploring different textures and mediums to create unique toy-themed artwork. They've also learned about the importance of backgrounds when layering their pictures, adding depth and creativity to their designs. It's been a wonderful experience for our young artists, and they can't wait to share their colourful and imaginative creations with you all during the event!

Be sure to mark your calendars for Week 2 and come see their artistic masterpieces on display!

Mrs Kathryn Kurilowich

Junior School Teacher